
 
 

Cattle Producers 
 

As of 1
st
 January 2013, ALL cattle will be 

required to be fitted with an NLIS 

electronic device before leaving a property.  

 

This includes homebred cattle consigned 

to abattoirs and live-export depots. 

  

Permits for ‘cattle too difficult to handle’ 

and other situations are still available. 

 

 

For more information, please contact  

Jack Nixon 

Department of Agriculture and Food WA 

Bunbury Office 

97806222 or 0427089860 


